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Minnesota released its new statewide redistrcting map on Tuesday. The state  almost lost a
House seat in the redistricting process but managed to hang on to  all of them, which led to
minor changes in the map. And that bodes well for  Winona Republican Senator Jeremy Miller.
He says the process of approving the  maps was a smooth one.

         

The big news is that Representative Michele Bachmann will switch  congressional districts after
Minnesota’s new map placed her in the same  district as Democratic Representative, Betty
McCollum.
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